NIAGARA FRONTIER TRANSIT METRO SYSTEM, INC.

TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT










April 16th, 2020
RE:
Passengers Must Wear Face Coverings





TO:
All Metro Personnel
Effective at 8 p.m. on Friday, April 17th, 2020 as per the Governors mandate any individual who is over age two and able to medically tolerate a face-covering shall be required to cover their nose and mouth with a mask or cloth face-covering when in a public place and unable to maintain, or when not maintaining, social distance. 

Face coverings are defined by having the entire nose and mouth covered. Face coverings include but are not limited to face masks, scarfs, bandanas, fabric, ETC. 
Any passenger not wearing face coverings will not be allowed to board.


[image: image1.png]Face Coverings Required














Please avoid all passenger confrontations and call control if needed.
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William Lobuzzetta
Superintendent,
Transportation Service
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